Judi Larsen 2424 Tranquility Drive St. Cloud, MN 56301 320-223-0612 Judilarsen80@gmail.com

Feb. 18, 2025

Dr. Eric Skanson Executive Director Stride Academy 3241 Oakham Lane St. Cloud, MN 56301

Dear Dr. Skanson:

I am submitting this letter as formal notification of my plan to retire at the end of my contract for the 2024-2025 academic year. My last day at Stride Academy will be June 2, 2025.

I am thankful for having the opportunity to work at Stride Academy for the past 6 years. I've enjoyed working with all the dedicated administrators, teachers and staff, and I'm excited for Stride's future.

Please let me know how I can assist with the transition following my retirement. I would be happy to help with hiring or answering any questions a potential candidate may have. I plan on maintaining my national certification should you hire a new grad who seeks supervision in order to obtain the Certificate of Clinical Competence (CCC) from the American Speech-Language and Hearing Association (ASHA).

Thank you for the opportunity to work at Stride Academy.

Sincerely,

Judi Larsen

Speech-Language Pathologist